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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: January 17, 2018 

TO:  Council Mobility Committee  

FROM: Mark Nelson, Transportation Director 

SUBJECT: Dockless Bike Share Permit Policy 

 

In October of 2017, Council requested staff to review options to regulate dockless bike share 

companies operating in Denton.  As part of the November 2017 Mobility Committee Meeting, 

Julie Anderson, Bike and Pedestrian Coordinator, provided an initial presentation seeking further 

direction on options to regulate.  As part of the November 2017 Mobility Committee Meeting, 

staff received direction to bring a draft policy focused on a permitting option back to the Mobility 

Committee to workshop prior to consideration by the full Council.  A draft permit policy was 

prepared for consideration as part of the December 2017 Mobility Committee, however, due to 

schedule conflicts the December 2017 Mobility Committee Meeting was cancelled.  

 

Earlier this month, staff was directed to seek feedback from dockless bike share operators and 

bring the draft policy directly to full Council.  This item has been scheduled for consideration as 

part of the February 6, 2018, Council Work Session.  Please advise if you have any questions.  

Thank you. 

  

 


